
Orion issues recall notice for hand-launched aerial signals 
 

Orion Safety Products has issued a recall for two models of its hand-launched aerial 
signals, citing problems with the devices failing to launch and/or ignite. If you have an 
XLT signal with an orange launch tube that has an expiration date between November 
2011 and December 2011, or an orange 12-gauge shell that has an expiration date 
between November 2011 and March 2012, you are eligible to receive a free, four-pack 
replacement at no cost. 
 
To obtain a replacement pack, submit the following information by email to 
customerservice@orionsignals.com, subject “SIGNAL REPLACEMENT,” or by mail to 
Orion Safety Products, Attn. Signal Replacement Program, P.O. Box 1047, Easton, MD, 
21601: 
  
Name, Address, Daytime phone number, Signal quantity, Lot number, Expiration date. 
Customers are also asked to submit a photo of their signals, clearly showing the 
expiration date and lot number. Do not ship any signals back to Orion. Replacement 
packs cannot be shipped to a P.O. Box. 

 


